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I do not believe that children under the age of 18 are mature enough to take the time 

to become informed voters. Even as an 18 year-old, I personally was not mature 

enough to seriously consider the implications of who and what I was voting for, but 

we need to leave the voting age at 18 regardless. NO YOUNGER PERIOD! The 

brain is simply not developed enough to entrust the right to vote to anyone younger 

than 18, and brain-science validates this. 


